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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Monday – June 2, 2025 
 

Prior to the start of the meeting, Mayor Marshall administered the oath of office to Ken Laney. 
 

Call Meeting to Order – Chairman 

 

Flag Salute – Chairman 

 

Open Public Meeting Act Statement - Secretary 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Economic Development Committee of the Borough of Tuckerton was 

hereby called to order at 5:38 PM.  Notice of this meeting is in accordance with the OPEN PUBLIC 

MEETINGS ACT P.L. 1975, Chapter 231 (Section 10:4-10).  Notice of the meeting was advertised in 

the Beacon and the Asbury Park Press. 

 

Roll Call: 
         

Glen 

Best 

Marcella 

Klein 

Ken 

Laney 

Jon 

Miller 

Kim 

Sakevich 

Dave 

Shaffer 

Chuck 

Watson 

Present X  X X X X 
 

Absent  X     X 

  

Also, In Attendance: 

                  
Mayor Sue 

Marshall  

Councilman 

Ron Peterson 

Present X * X 

Absent 
 

                    

*Arrived at 5:40 PM 

 

Recording of Hours (Since May 5, 2025):   

 

Glen Best - 2   Marcella Klein – Absent   Ken Laney – 1   Jon Miller – 8   Kim Sakevich – 3, Dave 

Shaffer – 16, Chuck Watson - Absent 

 

Approval of Minutes – May 5, 2025:  

 

Mr. Shaffer made a motion to approve the May 5, 2025 minutes; the motion was second by Mr. Laney.  

With one abstention, the minutes were approved. 

 

Old Business:   

Chairman Miller stated the Tuckerton Chamber of Commerce has made progress.  There is a website 

and a structure exists.  He then turned the conversation over to Mr. Shaffer.  Mr. Shaffer stated he has 

been working with Dennis of NJ Multimedia with content on the website.  He is hoping to review the 
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final pages next week.  He stated we are on track with finishing everything by June and that is going to 

kick everything off.  We will then start to recruit members.  He further mentioned they are looking at 

venues to hold meetings.    

 

Public Forum: 

A motion was made by Ms. Sakevich to open public forum; the motion was second by Mr. Laney.  All 

in favor; none opposed. 

 

Chairman Miller welcomed Bonnie Adams.  Ms. Adams stated she is attending the meeting in looking 

to partnership with Tuckerton.  Mr. Miller spoke about the partnership in obtaining the water ferry and 

he gave other examples of partnerships within the borough.  Chairman Miller then welcomed Brenden 

Walsh of Oak Leaf Media.  Mr. Walsh stated this is a small production company based in Tuckerton.  

He spoke of different projects he has worked on including Seaside Heights.  He also worked on Visit 

Tuckerton 2019 and also The Tuckerton Seaport.  The committee is looking to enhance media to 

promote Tuckerton.   

 

Close Public Forum: 

A motion was made by Mr. Laney to close public forum; the motion was second by Ms. Sakevich.  All 

in favor; none opposed. 

 

New Business: 

No new business.     

 

Members Forum: 

No members forum. 

 

Approval of Secretary Services: 

  

Roll Call: 

  

MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT   
Glen Best X 

   

  
Marcella Klein 

   
X 

  
Ken Laney X 

   

  
Jon Miller X 

   

 X Kim Sakevich X    

X 
 

Dave Shaffer X 
   

  Chuck Watson    X 

 

Adjournment – 5:58 PM 

Motion by Mr. Laney, second by Mr. Shaffer; all in favor, none opposed. 

 

Respectfully submitted:   

April D. Elley, EDC Secretary 


